
 

 

PARISH OF CLAYDON 
 

The Annual Meeting of the Parish of Claydon was held in Claydon Village Hall on 
Monday 16 April 2018 at 7.00 pm 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Present:   Cllr CJ Studd (in the chair). J Field (County Councillor) J Whitehead  
   (District Councillor) and eight members of the public 
1. APOLOGIES 

Cllrs P Avis, C Barber, G Cornish and J Caston (District Councillor) 
 

2. MINUTES OF LAST PARISH MEETING 
The minutes of the Parish Meeting held on 10 April 2017 were read, 
approved and signed. 
 

3. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
A copy of the Chairman’s report is appended in the minute book. 
 

4. REPORTS FROM: 
 
(a) County Councillor 
  A copy of Cllr Field’s report is appended in the minute book. 
  Cllr Field stated that no report concerning the Northern Relief Road  
  is available at the moment. 
 
(b) District Councillor 
  A copy of Cllr Whitehead’s and Cllr Caston’s report is appended in  
  the minute book.   
  A member of the public stated that planning seems to lack forward  
  thinking and common sense.  We should refuse all planning  
  applications until the Northern Bypass is decided. 
 
(c) High School 
  A copy of Maeve Taylor’s report is appended in the minute book. 
     
(d)  Primary School 
  A copy of Mary Ashcroft’s report is appended in the minute book. 
   
(e) Recreation Ground 
  A copy of Stephen Carr’s report is appended in the minute book. 
   
(f)  Village Hall 
  A copy of Geoff Roger’s report is appended in the minute book. 
 
(g) Youth Matters 
  A copy of Cllr Whitehead’s report is appended in the minute book.   
 
(h)  Claydon and Barham Community Centre 
  A copy of a report is appended in the minute book. 
  A copy of the accounts for the year ended 31 March 2016 is  
  appended in the minute book. 
 



 

 

       
 
 
 
      5. HOW CAN WE STOP ANY FUTURE DEVELOPMENT  
  IN THE LOCAL AREA 
  A resident felt that infrastructure should be sorted before the developers  
  meeting.  He felt that planning applications must be discussed before they  
  are submitted. 
 
     6. WHAT ARE YOUR VIEWS ON THE LACK OF POLICING AND THE  
  INCREASED CRIME IN THE AREA? 
  A resident felt that we still need a police presence in the village.  Why can  
  we not have a “special”? 
 

7. INSPECTION OF ACCOUNTS 
The unaudited Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2018 
was noted. 
 

8. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
None 
 
 

 
The meeting closed at 8.05 pm 
          Chairman 


